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PRESENT: Don Mueller 

Anthony Parker 
Brian Cable 
Judi Holmes 
Diane Loera 
Michael Meadors 
Patrick O’Donnell 
Mayra Radillo 
Joy Senf 
Victoria Vaja 
 
 

 
 

    
    

ABSENT: Raymundo Armendariz 
Nancy Buvinger 
Timothy Chatman 
Ramona Mellgoza 
Hillary Mennella 
 
 
 

 GUEST(S):  Luz E. Ocampo 
Meeting Secretary 

1. CALL TO ORDER 
Don Mueller called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. via ConferZoom.   
  

 

 

 

2. APPROVAL OF THE JULY 21, 2021 & AUGUST 18, 2021 MEETING SUMMARY 
The July 21, 2021 & August 18, 2021 minutes were approved. Judi Holmes abstained.  

3. EMERGENCY POSTERS  
Don Mueller reported that the Emergency Posters are up in classrooms. His cadets are 
putting them up. 

4. RAVE GUARDIAN SAFETY APP 
Don Mueller said that the Rave Guardian app is up and running, even though it was 
purchased several years ago. Anthony Parker mentioned that the android version of it is a 
little different. Don Mueller said that there is a safety walk feature – user to take a contact 
from their phone list, so that person will know where they are at.  

5. CAMPUS SAFETY INSPECTIONS 
Reports from Mayra Radillo, Ramona Mellgoza, Diane Loera and Victoria Vaja, (Team) who 
walked the area #4 – Emergency Blue phone, the writing/signage is unreadable. North PST 
building – bush is overgrown on the pathway. Metals building area – trash and brush are 
collecting between this building and PST. Santa Barbara building – asphalt, small patch, is 
broken. Trip hazard between west side of Woodshop and SBB. Woodworking building – 
sign, for COVID check-in, is down. Metals building – pavement is being worked on between 
ME-3 and ME-2J. Parking Lot 8 – overgrown & dry shrub off of Studebaker Road. Anthony 
Parker said that Facilities is addressing this issue. Lot 9 – general clean-up of pines & 
needles. HS building – sprinklers going off at 2:15 pm occasionally. 
 



APPROVED 
Don Mueller asked if any other teams had anything to report. Anthony Parker said he saw 
only a few issues in his reporting area. Area #5 – overgrown trees, missing sign and a Stop 
sign that is leaning over a bit. 
 

 

 

 

Don Mueller talked about the issue with the barricade on Gridley and “old” Falcon Way. A 
person had crashed thru it. He is working with the city of Norwalk to have it repaired and 
have it as a more “permanent” fixture, possibly a wall.  It is coming up on a year since this 
incident happened.  

6. ITEMS FROM THE FLOOR 
Anthony Parker said that the Burnight Center demolition has started on the inside of the 
building, behind the fenced area. This process will be following all safety precautions. 
Anthony Parker mentioned that Miya Walker has been working on getting information to 
the students, campus wide, on this. Don Mueller said that temporary lighting has been 
placed on the north side, of the BC building, for safety/security purposes. 

7. NEXT MEETING DATE 
The next meeting is scheduled for October 20, 2021 via ConferZoom. 

8. ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 




